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GRANDPARENTS’ DAY AND HARMONY DAY 
THURSDAY MAY 23 

F ROM 12.00PM 
 

A  L L    W E L C O M E   ! 
 
To our dear families, grandparents and friends, 
We would like to invite you to our wonderful school on Thursday May 23 to join us in 
celebrating Grandparents’ Day and Harmony Day. Harmony Day is all about togetherness 
and kindness, about sharing experience and knowledge. In a small but meaningful way, this 
day of celebration and respect for diversity, works to create the conditions that erase fear 
and create friendships. This goes hand in hand with our values for Grandparents Day.  This 
year, we celebrate 20 amazing years of Harmony Day! Grandparents Day celebrates the 
valuable role grandparents and older people play in our society - both the things they have 
done, and the things they keep doing. We would like to see as many of our grandparents as 
possible, to help us join in the celebrations of Grandparents’ and Harmony Day.  
 
The proceedings will start at 12.00p.m on the grassed area behind the office. Many thanks 
to Mrs Tritton for organising this special day of cultural respect for everyone who calls 
Australia home.  
 
Students, Grandparents, Parents, families and friends are encouraged to wear ORANGE 
clothing on the day to celebrate the Harmony Day aspect of the occasion, which signifies 
the harmonious nature of our multicultural school beliefs.  
 
The day will offer the following:  
School address (on the grassed area behind the office – please bring a chair or rug) 
Students in 4/5/6, 2/3 & K/1 will present a small item. 
Harmony Day School Activity 
Grandparents and friends are invited to visit the classrooms  
Families and friends are encouraged to stay for a picnic lunch, (BYO picnic lunch) 
 
Warm regards 
WPS team  
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